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From: Mitchell Copas 
Sent: Tuesday, 20 February 2024 8:02 AM
To: Naomi Lizak
Cc: Ryan Stirling
Subject: Application for authorisation - Wollongong City Council and Shellharbour City 

Council

To whom it may concern,  
 
Please find below some clarifications for the Wollongong City Council and Shellharbour City Council joint tender 
application for authorisation.  
 
Council(s) would like interim authorisation for 1 (a) jointly tender, and evaluate proposals for the provision of waste 
collection services.  
 
Council(s) will be submitting recommendation of preferred tendered to Council in late 2024. Council would like 
authorisation for 1 (b) Enter into and give effect to contracts with the preferred tenderer for this time.  
 
A conforming tender will be required to include the servicing of both Councils as well as all requested service types.  
 
If the tenderer submits a tender for one council only this will be considered a non-conforming tender. This is the 
same for all requested service types.  
 
Please use this email in the public record if required. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Mitchell Copas  
 
 

 

Mitchell Copas 
 

 | Contract Manager - Waste Services
  

Dharawal Country 
 

 

44 Buckleys Road , Shellharbour City Centre , NSW 2529
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